
Sister Nibedita Government General Degree College for Girls 
Hastings House, Alipore, Kolkata-700 027 

 

NOTICE 

Notice No. SNGGDCG/164      Date: 1/06/2025 

This is for the information of all concerned that an online meeting will be held on 1st  June, 

2025 at 6.30 P.M. Via Microsoft Team for forthcoming NAAC Peer visit on 5th and 6th June, 

2025. All the faculty members are requested to attend the meeting.  

 

The link is attached here:  

https://teams.live.com/meet/9310714633398?p=FSPCpG2jF0Mtirngw3  

 

 

 Sd/- 

Dr. Sebanti Bhattacharya 

Officer-in-Charge, 

Sister Nibedita Government General Degree 

College for Girls 
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